
On Saturday night, July 9th, the Official Board met to interview 
Pastoral Candidate, Rev. Lloyd Christiansen of Wyckoff, New Jersey. 
Present were: Bros. Cook, Davis, Gerhart, Luff, Massucci, Sakash, 
Sampson, Spuler, Wiktorchik; Sisters Huff, Manor, Sampson, Wallen, 
Zehner and Muir; Bro. and Sister Christiansen. 

Brother John Sakash was in charge of the meeting; Bro. Luff 
opened in prayer. 

Resume of the meeting is attached herewith. 

Respectfulb/r-s-Ubmitted, 

V —u-j-, 
Rut C. Muir, Cnurc Clerk 


